

Unapproved extracts from Minute of Meeting of Aberdeen & District Angling Association held at the Bothy, Riverside Drive, Aberdeen on Tuesday 3 May 2022 at 7.30pm

Present:

P Adderton, P Toseland, K Riddell, J Stephen, D Knowles, M Hart, L Baxter, M Mulcahy, N Taylor, A Mckinnon, K Beaton, M Hourston, R Paterson, A Skakle.

1. Chairman's welcome

The President welcomed all Management Committee members present.

2. Apologies:

R McHattie, C Deboth, G Clark, D Boddie, A H Hume MBE

3. Minutes

The Minutes of the meeting held on 4 April 2022 was approved.

4. Matters arising

Item.	Discussion/ Action/s.	Responsible person/s for reporting/ action/s.
Committee Management Arrangements	Paul A confirmed that Ash Mckinnon was approved as the Junior Convenor at the last meeting. Paul T will update & circulate the Committee Management Arrangements document again.	Secretary/ Treasurer
75th Gala Ball	Kenny provided an update.	Kenny

5. Long Term Business. Progress report

Item.	Discussion/ Action/s.	Responsible person/s for reporting/ action/s.
Long Term Business	Responsible persons provided updates, if any. The detailed list of these is included with the minutes.	Responsible person/s for reporting/ action/s as per list.

7. MSPs, salmon and seals - Update

Item.	Discussion/ Action/s.	Responsible person/s for
--------------	------------------------------	---------------------------------

		reporting/ action/s.
Responding to the Scottish Governments wild salmon strategy	Paul A reported back on the actions he had taken since the last meeting and confirmed things were still ongoing.	Paul A

8. International Competition River Don

Item.	Discussion/ Action/s.	Responsible person/s for reporting/ action/s.
International Competition River Don 24 June 2022	<p>Kenny gave an update.</p> <p>It was agreed the Scotland Team only be provided complimentary permits for practice days. Kenny confirmed Richard will be doing all the administrative tasks involved in the event.</p> <p>Kenny also confirmed that someone from the organisers of the competition will be in contact with those that have volunteered to assist to provide a briefing for them prior to the competition.</p> <p>Paul T will put a message on all relevant online visitor permits that they are not available for Friday 24 June 2022 as an International Competition is being held that day.</p>	Kenny/ Richard/Secretary/ Treasurer

9. Membership recruitment, adults, and juniors

Item.	Discussion/ Action/s.	Responsible person/s for reporting/ action/s.
Juniors- initial meeting in bothy	Paul A & Ash will progress this.	Paul A/Ash/ Davie
Juniors-Marketing	Ash circulated a draft poster he had prepared & how he proposed communicating it once finalised. Those present were very impressed by it. Kenny suggested our preferred printers get involved with finalising it.	Ash

10. June Newsletter

Item.	Discussion/ Action/s.	Responsible person/s for
--------------	------------------------------	---------------------------------

		reporting/ action/s.
June Newsletter	The items circulated by Paul A were approved & responsible person/s for providing articles were identified.	John S/ Responsible person/s for providing articles.

11. Correspondence

Item.	Discussion/ Action/s.	Responsible person/s for reporting/ action/s.
River Muick Walk & Talk visit	Paul A & John will be attending.	Paul A/ John

12. AOCB

Item.	Discussion/ Action/s.	Responsible person/s for reporting/ action/s.
Tree down in Netherdon at Seaton Park	Aberdeen City Council have advised they will aim to remove this within 3 months. Kenny reported he would go back to them requesting they prioritise it.	Kenny

Date of next meeting: Monday 6 June 2022

There being no further business the meeting closed with a vote of thanks to the President for chairing the meeting.